“It is disappointing that the FCC is continuing to move forward with a plan that will stifle innovation and investment in infrastructure at a time when our nation needs job growth.  The fact there has not been a full analysis conducted to determine the impact these regulations will have on the economy is very disconcerting.  The FCC should have outlined the exact market failure that they are trying to address in these new regulations.   Since its inception the internet has been run with a light touch by both Republicans and Democrats resulting in explosive growth.  My fear is that will end today with these intrusive regulations,” said Senator Heller.
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